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Friday 13th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welbourne Primary Academy aims to offer a broad and balanced range of exciting and stimulating educational 
visits. The experiences offered have a positive impact on raising standards and are a valuable and important part 
of the learning process for people of all ages.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that a number of exciting trips and visits have been arranged for your child to enjoy 
this academic year. We felt it would be helpful for you to know the details at the start of the year to help you and 
your child be ready for each exciting experience.   
 

Date Details 

Tuesday 12th November 2019 Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge.  One of the leading collections of Greek and 
Roman antiquities in Europe.  We will find out about Ancient Greek life and 
come face to face with artefacts over 3000 years old. 

Wednesday 15th January 2020 Natural History Museum, London.  Here we will experience what it is like to 
be caught in a volcano or earthquake and find out how scientists predict and 
prevent them.  We will also look round the amazing collections at the 
museum. 

Monday 8th June 2020 Flag Fen, Bronze Age Site.  At this world famous archaeological site, we will 
spend the day living at the Bronze age people did and find out how life 
change from the Stone age to the Iron age in our local area. 

 
Staff are mindful that school trips and visits are an additional cost for parents and can, at times, be difficult to 
afford for families.  Therefore, we have ensured that this year’s trips will have a total cost of £30 for the year per 
child.  This is a voluntary contribution, however without the full amount from each child, trips may not be able to 
go ahead.  Parents can choose to pay £10 per term for their child’s trips or can make a smaller payment towards 
the cost each month at the office.  Office staff will be happy to arrange a payment plan for parents who request it. 
 
In addition to the above trips, we will also organise a number of themed days in school to enhance our curriculum 
provision.  The cost of these days will be minimal and we hope to fundraise the majority of this cost.  Details of 
these days will follow nearer the time. 
 
We hope you will agree that the exciting educational experiences we have planned will be of huge benefit to the 
children.  If you have any queries about any of the planned experiences, please speak to the class teacher. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
    
Mrs Life   Miss Mounfield 
Year 4 Class Teacher  Year 3 Class Teacher 


